
September 14,2017 

The Honorable City Council 
133 William Street 
New Bedford, MA 02740 

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council: 

The Committee on Finance at a Meeting held on Wednesday, September 13, 2017, considered a 
COMMUNICATION, Community Preservation Committee, to City Council, submitting the CPA 
annual budgets for Fiscal Years 2016, 2017 and 2018, to appropriate or reserve from the 
Community Preservation Fund annual revenue in the amounts recommended by the Community 
Preservation Committee for Committee Administrative Expenses, Community Preservation 
Projects and other expenses in fiscal years 2016, 2017 and 2018 with each item to be considered a 
separate appropriation. (Copy all Councillors 06/02/2017) (Ref d 6/8/17) 

On motion by Councillor Lopes and seconded by Councillor Oliveira, the Committee VOTED: 
To recommend to the City Council APPROVAL of the COMMUNICATION, Community 
Preservation Committee, to the City Council, submitting the CPA annual budgets for Fiscal Years 
2016, 2017 and 2018, to appropriate or reserve from the Community Preservation Fund annual 
revenue in the amounts recommended by the Community Preservation Committee for Committee 
Administrative Expenses, Community Preservation Projects and other expenses in fiscal years 
2016, 2017 and 2018 with each item to be considered a separate appropriation. This motion 
passed on a Roll Call Vote of Yeas 8, Nays 0. 

IN COMMITTEE ON FINANCE, 

Councillor Linda M. Morad, Chairperson 
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